Good Morning! We have Family Math Night coming up this Monday and are hopeful that many can attend! It is a great way to spend time together and have fun learning about fun ways to make math connections. It will be held in the cafeteria from 6-7PM. Admission is free and student council members will be selling snacks. Here are a few fun math books that connect with concepts and also strengthen reading!
1. Billions of Bricks by: Kurt Cyrus
2. Counting on Frank by: Rod Clement
3. A Remainder of One by: Elinor J. Pinczes
4. Triangle by: Mac Barnett
5. Spaghetti and Meatballs for All by: Marilyn Burns
6. A Second, A Minute, A Week with Days in It by: Brian P. Cleary

Traffic:
Hopefully we are almost done with the snow and it will begin to melt. Until then, please take your time and watch for the students. Drop off seems to be going very well but pick up continues to be difficult. Patience is a necessity. Next year, the traffic flow will be different and there will be time frames when left turns will not be allowed. There will be more to come this spring regarding these details.

Battle of the Books School Competition- Our BOTB's school competition will take place on Tuesday, March 12th.  Students will meet in the media center at 3:06 to turn in February battle books and materials.  Parents are invited to attend at 3:30.  We will begin the competition at 3:45.  This event is expected to last until 5:00-5:30.  Teams who are eliminated may stay to watch the reminder of the battle or are free to leave.  There will be four teams advancing onto districts.  The district competition will be held Monday, April 1st.

Book Fair- Today ends the online book fair.  All online orders will be received within two weeks.  A huge thank you to all the volunteers who helped with our spring book fair and to PTO for sponsoring Books for Breakfast.  These events would not be possible without your help.  Thank you! 

Clothing Drive:
Starting Monday, you may drop off your gently used clothes to Sagewood for the upcoming clothing drive. We have donation slips for tax donation purposes. These donations will be accepted through Thursday the 14th.

Summer Enrichment Program Elkhorn Public Schools: 
For the second year, EPS will host a Summer Enrichment Program, available to students in grades 1-8 for the 2019-2020 school year. The Summer Enrichment Program will be offered in two separate week-long sessions. Session dates include: June 10-14 and July 8-12. Registration for the Summer Enrichment Program will open online on Wednesday, March 6th at 5:00 p.m. To view the full list of course offerings, schedule, and registration information, please visit summerenrichment.elkhornweb.org. 

Carnival
Do you have a high school student who needs community service hours? We will need volunteers to help run the games at carnival and we would love your students help. Email jmpithan@gmail.com to sign up your student.

Yearbook
Deadline to order is April 10th. Not sure if you have ordered a yearbook? You can email sagewoodyearbook@gmail.com. 
Order your yearbook online at www.blossom-books.com Click “Order My Yearbook “and use code 9A77965. The link is also posted on the website and the Facebook page with the Shop Now button.


Family Dinner Night
Next Family Dinner Night will be Tuesday March 12th 5-9pm at Tanner’s. Mention you are from Sagewood and they will donate a percentage of the total sales back to the school. 
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